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JANUARY 2021 NEWSLETTER

Treasury’s Report - Larry Davis

Expenses

$106 for PO Box

$1,000 for insurance an additional insurance bill will be due in July
$680 rocks for hunt club

$8,885 in checking

$3,500 is the Hunting Club’s money

Recycle key for another year

CRSO Report - Steve Cox

= 80 members on the roster
Skate my happen but Steve said he is doubtful because of the ammo shortage
Four RSO haven’t renewed

Trap House

Working on the punch list
See Ron Lochner if you're interested in getting training to be a skate/trap RSO

200 Yard Range

Winter rye grass is growing
Next capital - fix drainage
Steve said he has several ideas to resolve the issue

Need to have an SOP review


mailto:pdwildlifeaction@gmail.com

Hunting Report - Steve Cox for Dennis Wade

e Dennis Wade is interested in knowing how many members would pay to fish in the pond
and what they would be willing to pay.
e Work day on February 6th, 2021 for the landowners

Kevin said he has been approached about the possibility of a 5 stand range
We only need one battery to operate the fifth thrower
Ron Lockner & Ron Byberg will look into what it would take to make a 5 stand

Old Business

e Election for officers
e Report every meeting

Fishing Report - Roger Borrows

Red fish in Winyah Bay at Georgetown

Bream can be caught drift fishing the bottom
Crappie can be caught by fishing deeper
February the herring start to run, limit 129 fish/day

Larry said we've collected $1,313 from the silent auction

Kiven Casper asked if any other business needed to be discussed
None was offered, Kiven asked for a motion to adjourn the meeting
David Evans made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Steve Rath seconded the motion



